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To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the proposal of night flights at Dublin Airport. As a resident of
Portmarnock I believe the introduction of flights between the hours of 11pm and 7am
would have a detrimental impact to our air quality, not to mention noise pollution and
therefore take a big toll on my health and the health of my family, friend and neighbours.
Thank you,

Laura





